
 

Given the circumstances, there will be a few changes at 

Sidewalk Cafe. 

Yes, WE ARE OPEN! 

Denton County is not permitting restaurants to sit their 

dining rooms. Therefore, we are offering to-go and curb-

side orders only.  

Please, also note that our hours will be slightly different and are subject to 

change: 

Monday – Saturday  8 am – 8 pm 



Sunday  7am – 3pm 

Our hearts, our prayers, and our thoughts are with all the world, and especially our little community here, as 

we navigate this emergency. We urge everyone to remain positive and find the small victories in these 

events. (Google the Venetian Canals, they are clear of pollution now!) 

To aid our staff, we are applying a 15% gratuity to all orders.  

Thank you for your business and we hope to see you soon! 


